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Town of Fort Fairfield 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

There will be a Public Hearing on Wednesday, May 17, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council 

Chambers of the Fort Fairfield Municipal Building located at 18 Community Center Drive, Fort 

Fairfield, Maine.  The purpose of this hearing is to allow for public comments on the following: 

 

The Town of Fort Fairfield FY 2023-2024 Budget 2nd Hearing 

 

The complete budget may be reviewed in entirety at the Town Office during regular business 

hours.  Comments and/or questions should be directed to Dan K. Foster, Town Manager, 18 

Community Center Drive, Fort Fairfield, Maine, 04742, or by phone at (207) 472-3800.  

Comments will be received until the Town Council Meeting, May 17, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. 

************************************************************************ 

 

Jason Barnes, Chairman of the Budget Advisory Committee, started the Public Hearing by 

giving a presentation on the Budget Advisory Committee’s recommendations on the FY 23/24 

budget. 

Mr. Foster asks two times, after Mr. Barnes’ presentation, if there were any other comments on 

the FY 23/24 budget. No one came forward to add any comments. 

Chairman Thibeau asked Council for a Motion to adjourn at 6:12 PM. 

Motion:  Councilor Ouellette motioned to adjourn. 

Second:  Councilor Pelletier seconded. 

Discussion:  None. 

          Vote:  All Affirmed. 

Public Hearing adjourned at 6:12 PM. 


